
 

 

28 January 2025 
 
 
The Resident 
RHODES NSW 2138 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 

New raised pedestrian crossing, Shoreline Drive, Rhodes – 

commencement of works 

 
Council is pleased to advise that we will be undertaking construction of a 

raised pedestrian crossing and lighting installation on Shoreline Drive, at the 

intersection of Annie Leggett Promenade, Rhodes. 

 
These works are scheduled to commence in early February 2025 and are 
expected to be complete by the end of March 2025, weather permitting. 
 
Works will be carried out between Monday to Friday from 7am to 5pm, 
however, there may be instances that will require work to be undertaken 
outside of these hours.  
 
We are working towards improving our local community and thank you for your 
patience and cooperation during this time.  
 
Should you require further information, please contact our Project Manager, 
Ken Guo on 9121 0092. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 
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